SHELBURNE & DISTRICT FIRE DEPARTMENT

OFFICE OF THE FIRE CHIEF:

Dave Pratt
114 O'Flynn Street
Shelburne, Ontario. L9V 2W9
Telephone: 519-925-5111
Cell: 519-938-1609
Email: dpratt@sdfd.ca

STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PARTY

OFFICE OF THE SEC/TREAS:

Nicole Hill 114 O'Flynn Street Shelburne, Ontario. L9V 2W9

> Telephone: 519-925-5111 Email: nhill@sdfd.ca

"SERVING THE MUNICIPALITIES OF AMARANTH, MELANCTHON, MONO, MULMUR AND SHELBURNE"

October 30, 2024

Re: Waiving of Fees for Grace Tipling Hall

Dear Jennifer Willoughby,

The Shelburne and District Fire Department is requesting that the fees for the rental of Grace Tipling Hall on Thursday December 12th from 6pm to 9:30pm be waived.

The Fire Department is hosting a guest speaker on Lithium-Ion Batteries and intends to invite our neighbouring Fire Departments to attend as well. Our current facility does not have the capacity to hold that number of people.

With the rise of fires related to lithium-ion batteries, this presentation will provide invaluable information to our members and our neighbours.

Sincerely,

Nicole Hill

Secretary-Treasurer

Shelburne & District Fire Board